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MEMORANDUM FOR: R. Carlson, Director, Enforcement and Investigations
Staff, Region I

C. Alderson, Director, Enforcement and Investigations
Staff, Region II

R. Warnick, Director, Enforcement and Investigations
Staff, Region III

J. Gagliardo, Director, Fnforcement and Investigations
Staff, Region IV

A. Johnson, Director, Enforcement and Investigations
.

Staff, Region V

FROM: Dudley Thompson, Director, Enforcement and Investigations
Staff, IE

SBUJECT: STANDARD PARAGRAPH REGARDING 10 CFR 2.790

The 2.790 paragraph used in the transmittal letter to the licensee has been
revised in response to Region II interest in this issue. The shortened form
of this paragraph is provided below:

"In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the
enclosure (s) will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room unless
you notify this office, by telephone, within ten days of the date of
this letter and submit written application to withhold information
contained therein within thirty days of the date of this letter. Such
application must be consistent with the requirements of 2.790(b)(1)."

The long form of this paragraph, provided in IE Manual Chapter 1025, is still
appropriate for use and is recommended for nonreactor licensees.

Effective immediately, the short form 2.790 paragraph may be used in
correspondence with reactor licensees. IE Manual Chapter 1025 will be revised
acco,Ni.99 y.1

This closes AITS item F02300070.
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See next page for cc's.
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